HPAB MEETING NOTES

October 22, 2009

The Historic Preservation Advisory Board meet Thursday October 22th, 2009 at the

Cranford Community Center at 7:30 pm . The following members attended the meeting,

Judy Bell, Loretta Smith, Bill King, Kinney Clark, Nancy Arcieri and Carolyn Youngs.

 

Judy Bell gave us information on Gary Isaacs professional photographer who will be

interested in filming for the board.

 

Also, Judy spoke about the slate replacement on Holly Street and what it costs to 

replace the slates.

 

The Street Fair was rained out on Sunday Oct 18th and Carolyn Youngs has all the

hand outs still available. We will try to set up next May 2010 and have more

material to show for that day.

 

On Wednesday Nov, 4th at Liberty Hall a workshop will be given on how to 

preserve historical documents. Carolyn Youngs will attend.

 

Kinney Clark and Carolyn Youngs are working on the documentation computer

set up and will meet with a high school student in November.

 

The meeting was adjorned at 8:30 pm.

 

Respectfully submitted,

 

Carolyn Youngs

Vice Chair-HPAB

